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Diplomatic Information Office 

 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Cooperation is pleased to inform the national and 

international public opinion that a high delegation of the Government of the Republic of Cameroon 

will visit our country starting tomorrow, Monday 20th of this month, to strengthen the excellent 

relations of friendship, cooperation and good fellowship that happily exist between the Republic 

of Equatorial Guinea and this fraternal country. 

It is about the arrival in Malabo of H.E. Mr. Mbella Mbella Lejeune, Minister of Foreign 

Affairs and H.E. Mr. Beti Assomo Joseph, Minister Delegate of Defense of Cameroon, who are 

accompanied by high-ranking officials and approximately thirty journalists from different public 

and private media. 

This visit is a continuation of the work conducted at the end of June this year in Yaoundé, 

Cameroon, and it is intended to lay the foundations for bringing stances closer towards a much 

more solid, straightforward, open and sincere cooperation, for the reciprocal benefit of both 

States, their people and governments, with peace and stability as the main element among the two 

countries. 

Malabo and Yaoundé will take the steps to reach the signing of the Cooperation Agreement 

on the Coordination of Joint Actions in the Area of Defense. Likewise, they will seal commonly 

reinforced visions in a single line, on cross-border security, the fight against crime, terrorism and 

organized crime, as well as marine piracy, mercenary, and illegal firearms and human trafficking. 

All of this is to set an unimpeachable seal on the improvement of the now eternal and solid bilateral 

relationship of good neighbors. 

Malabo, July 19th, 2020. 
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